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REPORT SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY 

Resident safety is one of our top priorities as the 
property manager for your association. 

If you see any suspicious activity within the 
community, please report it to the local 
authorities. 

DUMPSTER REMINDER 

This is a reminder that all trash must be 
properly disposed of in the association 
dumpster. 

No trash of any kind is to be left outside of units 
(including balconies) or in the common areas. 

See article 14.07 from the 333 Lofts Restrictions 
for more details regarding trash guidelines. 

 

Contact Magnolia Management Services with questions or 
concerns at info@magnoliabr.com or (225) 286-7546 

ASSOCIATION 
WEBSITE 
The 333 Lofts 
website contains all 
association 
governing 
documents, online 
payment 
instructions, owner 
access portals, and 
more! 

Click the link below 
to check it out: 

www.333loftsateast
boyd.com 
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